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Vote *No* on this bill.    This bill allows for people who just turned 18, are write-in 

candidates, or who recently became citizens of the U.S. to have different 

qualifications for holding office of Precinct Committee Person (PCP) than existing 

citizens. This bill allows them to not have been registered to any political party for 

which they are wanting to hold office for any length of time. This allows non-citizens 

to become citizens without registering with a political party and then to become a 

PCP without having to qualify as existing citizens do. Write-in candidates and 18 

year-olds can also become a PCP this way.  


